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Dear Brother Priest, 

I write today to provide you updates. I will continue to keep you informed during this 
challenging time. 

2020 Marriage Jubilarian Mass Cancelled 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Archdiocesan Marriage Jubilarian Mass scheduled for 
November 22, 2020 has been cancelled. We are still accepting registrations of couples 
who are celebrating milestone-wedding anniversaries (25, 30, 35, 40, 45, 50+ years) 
and will be providing each couple an anniversary certificate. We encourage parishes to 
celebrate Jubilarian couples in their parishes at a parish Mass or through parish 
communications. Couples who wish to receive a certificate should contact their parish 
office by September 30th. For more information, please call the Office for Family Life at 
301-853-4546 or email visiblesign@adw.org. 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website in response to the coronavirus is updated regularly with 
information, in English and Spanish, for you and the Faithful available 
at adw.org/coronavirus, which includes a link to find a listing of live stream Masses 
and prayers available at adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/. The Catholic 
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers are currently available 
online at cathstan.org and elpreg.org. 

As ever, should you have questions or need assistance from my office or the Pastoral 
Center, please let us know. Please be assured of my prayers for you. 
 

With gratitude for your service, I am  
Sincerely in Christ, 
Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
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